
     

  

 

 

 

Look at What We are Learning!  
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February held so many things! We practiced the letters 

in our names through tracing and writing. We’re excited 

to use our mailboxes and write notes to classmates.   

We had such fun at our Valentine’s Day party, too. 

Thank you to our helpers!   

Our favorite song 

this month was Love 

in a Box.  We know 

the best place to 

keep Jesus’ love is in 

our hearts, so we can 

share it with others!  

We enjoyed a visit about going to the dentist.  We 

practiced drawing birds, then drew and painted one.  

We’ve been so excited to see cardinals, finches and 

sparrows at our birdfeeder. 

We’re keeping on eye on 

the buds of the magnolia 

and the maple tree on our 

playground.  When will 

they change?  Will they 

become leaves or 

flowers?  So many spring 

things to see already as 

we begin our Nature 

Project! 


